

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING LOCATION
 OF PORT DISTRICT NO. TWO OF WAHKIAKUM COUNTY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled meetings of the Board of Commissioners of Port District No. Two of Wahkiakum County, Washington, beginning with the scheduled meeting of Tuesday, January 18, 2022 will be held at 5:00 p.m. at 5 Vista Park Road, Skamokawa, Washington, 98647.  The public is invited and encouraged to attend all meetings of the District.  
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